
Call for Expressions of Interest 

Canning Bridge  
Structure Plan Design  
Review Panel
The Cities of Melville and South Perth are 
calling for qualifed and experienced architects 
and urban designers to join the Canning Bridge 
Structure Plan Design Review Panel (DRP). 

A previous EOI process has resulted in the 
expression of considerable interest from 
professionals across a broad range of relevant 
disciplines. The Cities remain particularly keen 
to hear from suitably qualifed and experienced 
professionals from the architecture and/or 
urban design felds who are interested in being 
considered for membership of the DRP.

The purpose of the DRP is to provide the  
Cities with independent and professional 
advice on design quality in relation to particular 
planning applications or relevant strategic 
planning proposals.

Prospective applicants should demonstrate 
considerable professional expertise in their feld 
and possess relevant skills and experience in the 
practice of design review for major development 
proposals. Each nomination should be endorsed 

by two independent, professional referees who 
can attest in writing as to the suitability of the 
candidate for membership of the group. 

Existing nominees need not re-apply as all 
existing nominations for membership of the 
group will be considered in due course. 

Expressions of Interest (EOI) including a brief 
covering letter addressing the criteria for 
membership, a resume and referee details 
should be made in writing to the Chief Executive 
Offcer, City of Melville, Locked Bag 1, 
Booragoon WA 6954 or by email to  
melinfo@melville.wa.gov.au.

EOI close 5.00pm Friday, 23 October 2015.

For more information, visit  
www.melvillecity.com.au/canningbridge,  
or for terms of reference or general enquiries, 
call Peter Prendergast, Manager Statutory 
Planning on 9364 0626 or email  
peter.prendergast@melville.wa.gov.au.


